
BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING  
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NASHVILLE 

COUNTY OF BERRIEN 
JUNE 29, 2015 

 
ROLL CALL:  Members of the City Council present included Eric Gaither, 
Scott Stalnaker, Walt Steward and Mellissa Watson. 
 
STAFF PRESENT:  Mandy Luke, Jackie Jordan, Paul Stagner, John 
Reynolds, Chief Edwards and Peter Schultz.  
 
The Budget Workshop meeting was called to order at 6:10 p.m. Mandy Luke 
presented a power point presentation. The first part of the presentation was 
over changes being made in billing, reductions in payment to the library 
along with elimination of the mosquito spraying at the recreation department 
and Search and Rescue’s phone/internet bill and the different projects the 
City has either completed or started in 2014-2015. Mandy gave each of the 
group handouts. (See the attached budget figures for the general, water, gas, 
SPLOST, and the Hotel Motel tax).  Mandy discussed items on the budget 
stating some things could not be accounted for yet with the gas line project 
still pending but an amendment could be done when that takes place.    
 

ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 6:45 
p.m.  
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